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Montreal, May 7th,1930.

LL .-De,Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.3., 
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:

Following the conversation I had with you some 

weeks ago about the McCord Museum, I herewith beg to submit suggestions as 

then indicated for,-

1. An Executive Committee of the McCord Museum

2. An Advisory Committee " "

3. A memorandum stating the general situation regarding the Museum

4. An outlined statement of policy for the guidance and definition 

of the work of the Executive Committee.

As I reported to you, I have talked all these points 

over with Dr. Lomer, Mr. Glassco and Professor J.C. Simpson, and the above 

suggestions are offered with their concurrence and in many cases at their

instance.

Dr. Lomer has informed me that no change in the

Committee was reported at the last meeting of Corporation, so that it 

would seem a convenient opportunity to establish the management of the

The present organization has been in force three 

years, and I think you will agree lends itself readily to re-adjustment.

Museum on a new basis.


